



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter May 18, 2022

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

This week we say goodbye to our 8th grade and kindergarten classes. The kindergarten class has worked hard all year, and we look forward to seeing them back next year as first graders. Our 8th graders will be moving on to high school, and we have enjoyed watching them be the leaders of our school this year. May our students use their gifts wisely and continue on to their next adventure with faith and love.

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

Medicine in the School Office: Please stop by the school office by June 10, 2022 to pick up any student medication, inhalers and/or epi-pens. After June 10th, we will dispose of anything that is left. We do not keep medicine from year to year. We will not send anything home with students - a parent or adult must stop by to collect everything. Thanks.

CovCath NEHS Feeder School Essay Competition: Six of our 8th grade students placed in the top nine for their essay submission in the CCH National English Honor Society Essay contest. Congratulations to Keegan (1st), Kingston (2nd), Jacie (4th), Miles (5th), Abbey (6th), and Linda (7th)!

SCHOOL CALENDAR

May

18 Gr. 4 field trip: Riverfront

18 Kdg field trip: West Fork Park

18 PTO Meeting (7 p.m., school library)

20 Last day for kindergarten & 8th grade (full day)

23 Kindergarten program (St. Agnes Church, 9 a.m.)

24 Gr. 4-5 field trip: Frankfort trip

24 Gr. 6 field trip: Cincinnati Zoo

25 8th grade graduation practice (7:45 a.m.)

25 8th grade breakfast (8:30 a.m., Murphy Hall)

25 8th grade graduation (6 p.m., church)

26 Last day for grades 1-7 (dismiss at 11 a.m.)

2022-2023 School Calendar: Click here.

Lunch Visitors: There's still spots available to sign up and come to join your child(ren) for lunch. Details about your lunch visit can be found on this <u>sign-up home page</u>.

Flowers for Mary: The month of May is dedicated to Mary, the mother of Jesus. Students can bring in flowers to honor Mary. Vases are available for students to place the flowers at our May Altar at school. May the love of our Blessed Mother watch over us & pray for us.

COVID-19: Saint Agnes currently has zero active cases.

BOOSTERS

Fall Soccer: 2022 Fall Soccer Registration is now open! Saint Agnes offers soccer for students ages 4-13. Play games and practice at Saint Agnes Fields. Play with your classmates.

- We have an "under-6 instructional program" for ages 4-6 with a combined practice and game on Sundays from 2-3 p.m. at Saint Agnes.
- Our "Recreational U8 U14 program" plays in the Northern Kentucky Soccer League (NKSL) and has weekday
 practices at Saint Agnes and Saturday games at various locations in Kenton County.

Shirts are provided for the U6 program. Uniforms for the recreational program must be purchased during the registration process (if needed). We will not be charging for U14 (12–13-year-olds) until we know if we have enough players. Registration ends Saturday, June 25th. Late registrations are not guaranteed. Registration will be through the Boosters website: http://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters (Click on "Registration Info"). For questions contact Rob Lynch, RobLynch474@gmail.com.

PTO

PTO Meeting: The final PTO meeting of the year will be Wednesday, May 18 at 7:00 p.m. in the school library. Come hear how the year went and help plan for next year. Any questions, please send an email to saintagnesschoolpto@gmail.com. If you are unable to attend in person but would still like to join us, please use the link meet.google.com/npr-xrkf-nfy.

Used uniforms: As the school year is coming close to the end, please consider donating uniforms to the used uniform sale. More information to come about when the sale will be. Donations can be sent via kid mail to Della Chalk 1S, I can pick up from you, or you can drop them off to me. Feel free to email, call, or text me to make arrangements at tiffanymchalk@gmail.com or 859-801-0969. Thank you- Tiffany Chalk

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School